Andrew Beyer

From: Dana Davis

Sent:Thursday, February 22, 2024 4:01 PMTo:Andrew Beyer; Stacy WinkelmanSubject:Parking - Church and Cady

Andrew -

Would you please add this item from Mr. Blanke to the next PS&W meeting?

Good afternoon,

I've been asked about the possibility of limiting the parking at the North corner of Church and Cady Streets.

There is an increased flow of traffic in the area due to the Main Street Bridge being closed.

Are we able to restrict parking in some areas during the duration of the bridge reconstruction? Thank you,

Brad Blanke